
WEEK 5, TERM 2 2023 

TAS students have been cooking up a storm! At the end of last term our Year 11 Hospitality students 

showcased their skills learned so far, by running their very first café service to our school staff. The students 

showed their barista prowess as they prepared a variety of hot and cold drinks, such as coffees and 

milkshakes, while also baking some delicious scones with jam and cream. 



Meanwhile the girls of the Stage 4 Girls class, in their Technology Mandatory Food & Agriculture lessons,  

have been practicing their fine cutting and dicing skills, making some delicious home made hamburgers in the 

process. 
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And when the Stage 4 Boys class wasn’t busy helping with our school’s prized sheep, they too are also in our 

kitchens, cooking and serving up delectable favourites, such as Anzac biscuits and a copious amount of 

savoury mince with pasta. Their teacher Ms Gaynor has said there wasn’t a plate left unclean by the time they 

were done. 
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UPCOMING DATES & EVENTS 

May 29  P&C Uniform Shop - 8:30am - 10:45am 

May 31  Careers on Country Years 11 & 12 

June 1  Careers on Country Years 9 & 10 

June 5  P&C Uniform Shop - 8:30am - 10:45am 

June 7  Aboriginal Employment Strategy & SBAT

   Employment Info—Year 10 9am -11:08am 

June 12  P&C Uniform Shop - 8:30am - 10:45am 

June 15  NSW Titration Competition 

June 19  P&C Uniform Shop - 8:30am - 10:45am 

June 19  Selective Classes Enrichment Day  

June 19  P&C Meeting 6pm 

June 22  Parent Teacher Interviews - Year 10, Year 

   11 & Year 12 

June 26  P&C Uniform Shop - 8:30am - 10:45am 

June 28  Archaeological Dig - Year 7 

 

PHS P&C Uniform Shop open MONDAYS FROM 8:30am - 10:45am 

Pop in and see Sue for all your uniform needs.  

The P&C meet every third Monday of the month at 6pm (except Public Holidays& School Holidays) 

A REMINDER TO ALL VISITORS, PARENTS & CARERS WHEN VISITING 

PEEL HIGH SCHOOL 

• If you need to bring items to students at school, they are to be dropped off at the front office. 

• No takeaway food is to be delivered to school for students during the school day. 

• If you wish to meet with a staff member, please make an appointment through the front office. 

• No visitors are to access the Peel High School site without signing in at the front office. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

- Erica Burge (Executive Principal) 
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